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From: Licensing
Sent: 18 December 2014 09:30
To:
Subject: FW: 122 Broomhill Road - application for off sales licence

-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: 17 December 2014 20:09
To: Licensing
Subject: 122 Broomhill Road - application for off sales licence

FAO
I wish to object to the application for an off sales licence in respect of the premises at 122 Broomhill Road - formerly
Cafe O' Clay on the grounds that there is already ample provision of off sales facilities in the area.
Within a one mile radius of the proposed development there are 12 outlets selling alcohol on an off licence basis.
These are :- Asda and Sainsbury at the Bridge of Dee. Spar, Iceland, Co operative, Tesco and Sainsbury on Holburn
Street up to its junction with Great Western Road. J & C Lynch on Broomhill Road. Hammerton Stores and Leiths on
Great Western Road. Co operative and Tesco at Mannofield.
In my opinion the existing provision should mean that this appeal against the original decision not to grant a licence
should not be upheld.


